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All academic degree programs are subject to systematic review by the Office of Academic and Student Affairs 
(OASA). Moreover, recently approved programs and other select programs may be subject to more frequent 
reviews.  The audit of recently approved academic programs ensures that the program outcomes are congruent 
with the Board-approved proposal.   

Process  

1. OASA will begin the systematic audit of recently approved academic programs by informing the Chief 
Academic Officers in March of the academic programs that will be audited at their respective 
institutions.   

2. Institutions shall submit an electronic, signed PDF copy of the New Academic Program Audit to the 
Office of Academic and Student Affairs by August 31.    

3. The submissions will be evaluated by OASA.  If deemed necessary by OASA, a campus visit may be 
scheduled to acquire additional information on the progress of the program. 

4. The Associate Commissioner of Academic and Student Affairs will apprise the respective Chief 
Academic Officer of OASA’s evaluation of the degree program in September. 
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